Thursday, September 19,

23

The Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees met in special session at the Bainbridge Town Hall on September 19, 2023. Those present were Trustees Kristina O'Brien and Jeffrey Markley. Mrs. O'Brien presided and called the meeting to order at 8:05 A.M.

Temporary Liquor Permit for Chagrin Rotary

Mrs. O'Brien made a motion to authorize Dr. Michael Bates, Chair, to sign the Temporary Liquor Permit application for the Chagrin Valley Rotary's Community Fall Festival and Cornhole Tournament being held on Sunday October 1, 2023.

Mr. Markley seconded the motion which passed unanimously.

Since there was no further business to come before this special meeting of the Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees, Mrs. O'Brien made a motion to adjourn with a second by Mr. Markley and the meeting was adjourned at 8:06 A.M.

| | Respectfully Submitted, |
|-------------------|--|
| | Janice S. Sugarman, Fiscal Officer, Bainbridge Township |
| | Date |
| | Date |
| | Date |
| Minutes Read: | _ |
| Minutes Approved: | |